CLUB INFORMATION
MEETINGS DATES:
All Club meetings held at
Circle B Rec Center
in Cedarburg

BOARD of DIRECTORS
Thursday December 13,2012
@ 6:15pm
NEXT CLUB MEETING
Thursday, December 13,2012
@ 7:30pm

CLUB OFFICERS
President: Dan Burback

Vice President: Matt Geszvain
Secretary: Mike Brown

Treasurer: Patty Kison

BOARD MEMBERS
Chris Habich

Chris Bumpke

Tim Einwalter

Bob Thomas

Deanna Einwalter

TRAIL MASTER
Randy Kison

Editor: Dan Burback
Publisher: Mike Mueller
Distribution: Mary Demler

Send all items for the B&B
Newsletter to:

Dan Burback

email: rockonsister@charter.net

Monticello Sno-Mobile Club, Inc.
P.O.Box 717

Cedarburg, WI 53012
www.monticellosnomobileclub.org

B&B NEWSLETTER

December 2012 VOLUME 46 ISSUE 4

WINTER APPROACHES

I cannot believe that we are in the final stretch of 2012. As I’m writing this
(actually typing it on the keyboard), I can’t help to think that the first week in
December is almost over, which gives us only three weeks before New Year’s.
Not sure where time has gone, only that I know our season is at the point that it
should snow any day now. Due to a good number of volunteers this fall, we
have gotten our trails all set up and ready for when the snow finally arrives (with
the exception of Saturday, December 8 to wrap up trails). We even found time
to cultimulch our trails due to the unusually warm and dry weather at
Thanksgiving. This has been one interesting fall. Now winter is here (at least it
is getting colder) and snow will be just around the corner.

So until next time, keep your track on the snow and remember, snow will be
here before we know it. The UP has gotten some as well as NW Wisconsin.
And in case I don’t see you at December’s Club Meeting, have a Merry
Christmas and a Happy New Year!!

GRAFTON CHRISTMAS PARADE

We had a good time and a little more participation this year in the Grafton
Christmas Parade. First off, we need to thank Bob Brunner for driving the sharp
Dodge Ram pickup truck (courtesy of 5 Corners Dodge Chrysler Jeep) that was
pulling a trailer loaded with two brand new SKI-DOO snowmobiles (courtesy of
Cedar Creek Motorsports). Second, we’d like to thank Jeff Jaquish and his
fiancé Jennie, along with her son Aiden as they rode on the asphalt drag
snowmobiles courtesy of Kevin Robertson. Third, thanks goes out to Melissa
Geszvain for taking pictures of the parade. And fourth, thanks goes out to Matt,
Brandon and Jessica for driving the golf cart as part of our entry as well as
thanks to Matt for coordinating this event. Here are two shots from the parade:

The weather was just right and all fell into place. Thanks again to all for
helping to make our entry in the parade another success!! I posted these plus two
others on our Club’s facebook page; check them out when you have time.....
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CLUB CLOTHING

We have plenty of options for Club clothing thru Star
Promotions and we do have some inventory of Beanies,
Baseball Caps and some other samples if you are
interested in purchasing some clothing. If you need to
place an order, we do have a catalog of what type of
clothing is available, so see Patty Kison at the Club
meeting and let her know what you need. If you cannot
make the meeting and need some Club clothing, please
give Patty a call.

MEMBERSHIP

We currently have a few stragglers at this time. If you still
need to renew your membership, please do it this month. In
order to keep our records up to date as well as the AWSC,
we need your application and dues in this month either by
mail or stop in at December’s Club meeting. And for those
having renewed already, thank you for doing so in a timely
manner.

FOOD FOR THIS MONTH

Our Board of Directors are providing finger type food
for our enjoyment following our Club meeting. This
was started a couple years ago just to change things up
and now is continuing as a holiday tradition for us.
Stop in and join us in some pre-holiday festivities. See
you on Thursday...

IMPORTANT DATES

Trail Work Saturday, December 1
Trail Work Saturday, December 8
Club Meeting Thursday, December 13
Christmas Tuesday, December 25
New Year’s Tuesday, January 1
Club Meeting Thursday, January 10
TRAIL WORK

At this point, we are very close to finishing up our trail
system. We have the snow fence to put up along
Granville Road, finish marking a short section of trail
that connects up to the Germantown trail, and check a
few spots because the cold, warm, cold temperatures
have not been kind to us. The frost has pushed our
signs up out of the ground and then the warm and soft
ground has allowed our trail signs to fall over. Once it
gets cold and stays cold, we should be set.

So if you are reading this newsletter before the
weekend, Saturday, December 8§ is our last scheduled
morning to work on trails. If you can help, stop out at
the Kison Farm around 7:30am.

SNO-PHONES

We’re getting these out early so you have them once it
starts to snow. To open our trails, we need to have at
least 6" of snow and the temperature has been below
32 degrees Fahrenheit for a spell to get the ground and
water holes to freeze. Remember to call them daily
and before you ride our trails:

Ozaukee County 262-284-8259

Washington County 262-334-6061

Sheboygan County ~ 920-457-8810 ext. 2990
Fond du Lac County: 920-929-6840 #5
Dodge County: 920-386-3705

Calumet County: 920-849-1494

SNO-FARIs

So far, we have two trips planned and the first one will
take place on February 1* thru 3, 2013. Chris
Bumpke is heading up this trip and we’ll be staying at
the AmericInn in Silver City, Michigan. Initally, there
were ten (10) rooms blocked off under Monticello
(seven (7) with queen beds and three (3) with king
beds) and the rate is $80 per night plus tax (you need
to mention Monticello when reserving your room to
get this rate; otherwise it is $103 per night). If you
plan to get there a day or two early or even stay a day
or two later, let them know and you’ll still get that $80
rate per night. To reserve a room for this Sno-Fari,
please call the AmericInn at 800-634-3444 or 906-885-
5311 and then give Chris a call so he has an idea of
who is going.

The second trip is set up for February 21 thru 24,
2013, and we are staying at the Root Cellar Resort in
Marenisco, Michigan. Tim and Deanna Einwalter are
heading up this trip. Standard rooms are $89 per night
plus tax; there are also cabins for rent (click on this
link to check out this resort:
www.rootcellarresort.com/index.html). Unfortunately,
they will not hold any rooms for us so it is a first come,
first serve basis. To reserve a room for this Sno-Fari,
please call the Root Cellar Resort at 906- 842-3535
and then give Tim a call so he has an idea of who is
joining them on this Sno-Fari.

FOR SALE

1992 Yamaha Ovation, electric start, new battery fall
of 2011, back rest, cover, stored inside, 2849 miles.
Black with purple graphics. Call Jim

Wanted: 2002 to 2004 Yamaha Viper 700 triple.
Call Tom for more information.
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